
Youth  bike  rodeo  coming  to
South Tahoe
The Lake Tahoe Bike Coalition along with the Boys & Girls Club
will be producing a Bike Rodeo on Aug. 17 starting at 2pm at
the Boys & Girls Club in South Lake Tahoe.

The rodeo will include a bike safety check, proper fitting of
helmets, and instruction on safe bicycle handling skills.

South Shore Bikes will be on hand to perform bike safety check
and the California Highway Patrol, with the help of the Bike
Coalition, will administer the bike safety education.

For those interested in participating as a sponsor, vendor or
volunteer, contact Ty Polastri at BikeTahoe@aol.com.
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